
To Whom It May Concern, 

 My name is Lance Christinson, I have been a resident of the City of St. Thomas my whole 57 

years. I graduated from STPS in 1983. My brother and Sister graduated in ’78 & ’87. Our father was a 

business owner in S.T for 30 years in the 70’s thru early 90’s. My brother & I owned our own business in 

S.T. in the 80’s to mid 90’s. We paid our taxes to the city, county & state for many years and would like 

to see our taxes stay in our respected city & county! 

 I feel that our tax decisions should remain within our own city & county. Not in the hands of 

another school district or entity. As a member of the city council, I feel we have the trust & respect of 

our constituents to do the right thing for Our Community & our building. Leaving that authority to 

another power is just not right.  

There is a different story every month we meet on what is going on with our building & where 

the funds have gone. Please pass Bill 1337 to ensure there another community will be able to make their 

own decision’s in the future.  

Lance Christinson, St. Thomas 


